
          
            
   

 

  

 

I I    IMPORTANT NOTICE-PLEASE READDDDD 

 
 

Dear Resident, 
As you may be aware in recent months a number of burglaries, attempted beak-ins 
and general anti-social behavior has been taking place within the Tudor Gardens / 
Princes Gardens area and Queens Drive. A contributing factor to this activity has 
been gates being left unlocked by residents, leading to opportunist or planned 
criminal activity. It is clear that the area is being targeted and as a result it is 
imperative to target harden the area. This starts with everyone being responsible 
for making sure the gate is locked at all times. Also consider implementing doorbell 
cameras and alarm systems if possible. Do not leave valuables on display which 
could attract criminals to your property. Over the coming weeks the Hanger Hill 
Safer Neighborhoods team will be addressing the issue further as a priority on the 
ward. Target hardening of your own property is your choice however, leaving the 
gate unlocked is negligent and leaves not only you but also your neighbors at risk 
of being a victim to crime. If the gate remains intermittently unlocked, we may have 
to consider alternative measures. Thank you for your cooperation.   
 
Please remember if you do see anything suspicious then please call:  
 
101 - Our non-emergency number  
Or 999 - in an Emergency 
 
Best wishes  
SGT James Last 
PC Traie Dale 
PC Christopher Delargy  
   
 Hanger Hill Safer Neighborhoods Team 
 


